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The Indiana University School of Medicine has exciting opportunities as Assistant Research 
Professor, Research Associate and/or Postdoctoral Fellow in the joint lab of Drs. Anita Bellail 
and Chunhai Hao in the Department of Pathology & Laboratory Medicine. 
 
The lab is investigating ubiquitination, sumoylation and their crosstalk network in regulation of 
cancer-derived pathways for developing of pathway-targeted new anticancer drugs. Recently, the 
team has developed new cancer cell drug screening models in identification of small molecules 
as new anticancer drugs targeting ubiquitination and degradation of cancer-driven proteins. The 
lab is currently sponsored by NIH/NCI grants. 
 
Qualifications and requirements: 
-  We are looking for self-motivated, enthusiastic, career-minded researchers to join the team at 

this exciting time in cutting-edge scientific research and anticancer drug discovery.  
-  The minimum requirement is a PhD degree in molecular, cellular biology, biochemistry 

and/or cancer biology for the postdoctoral fellow position.  
- In addition, candidate who has excellent postdoctoral experience and strong publication 

records may apply for the positon of Research Associate or Assistant Research Professor.  

About the School and Department: The Indiana University School of Medicine 
https://medicine.iu.edu/ is the largest medical school in the US and is annually ranked among the 
top medical schools in the US by US News & World Report. 

Please visit https://medicine.iu.edu/departments/pathology/ for additional information about the 
Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine. 

Application instructions: 
Candidates interested in any of these positions should send a cover letter, curriculum vitae, and 
names and contact information for three references to Dr. Bellail or Dr. Hao (abellail@iu.edu; 
chunhao@iu.edu). 
 
If candidates attend the AACR 2018 annual meeting in Chicago, please indicate in the email if candidates 
are interesting in meeting Dr. Bellail and/or Dr. Hao for interview. 
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